
 Circular 

  

Triq l-Imdina, Zone 1 Central Business District, Birkirkara CBD 1010 
+356 2144 1155 

communications@mfsa.mt 
www.mfsa.mt 

 

 

Notification regarding Malta Development Bank 

 

Following discussions with the Supervisory Board of the Malta Development Bank and the Malta 

Development Bank (MDB), the MFSA hereby notifies that it has informed the European Banking 

Authority (EBA) that it has established that exposures to the MDB shall be treated as exposures to the 

central government in line with Article 116 (4) of the Capital Requirements Regulation. 
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